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RECORD OF MEETING 

 

Bernard Hogan Howe QPM - Commissioner of Police 
Stephen Greenhalgh - Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

 

Supported by: 

 
Craig Mackey QPM - Deputy Commissioner, MPS  
Helen Bailey - Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC 

Blair Gibbs - Principal Advisor, MOPAC 

John Crompton - Business Management Unit, MOPAC 

Reema Hundal - Commissioner’s Private Office, MPS 

 

1. PERFORMANCE 

 

1.1 They discussed current performance issues. The Deputy Mayor asked that performance 

data presented always include the seven key crime targets identified by MOPAC.  

 

2. FINANCE 

 

2.1 They noted that the Home Secretary has announced that there will be no further 

reductions in the 2013/14 policing budget, although the Autumn Statement outlines 

further funding reductions from 2014 onwards (2% in 2014/15). The Mayor is now 

considering the implications of this. 

 

2.2 They noted the announcement of the Government’s new approach to Public Private 

Partnerships, PF2, and intend to consider the potential benefits of this model in due 

course. 

 

3. UPDATE ON ACTIVITIES AND PROJECTS 

 

3.1 Local Policing Model.  consultation on the Police and Crime Plan will soon begin. They 

discussed the drafting of the plan.. 

  

3.2  Police contact points.  They discussed public access in the light of the Local Policing 

Model.   

 

 

. 



 

4. REPORT FROM MEETINGS AND BOARDS 

 

4.1 The report was noted.  

  

5. NOTES OF THE LAST MEETING  

 

5.1  There were no matters arising.  

 

6  AOB  

 

6.1 MOPAC/MPS Audit Panel. They discussed the arrangements for the meeting to be held 

on 19 December. 

.  

6.2 International policing conference. They noted that MOPAC will host an international 

policing conference in London on 8 - 10 July 2013. It is hoped that there will be 

participation from major cities across the world.  

 

6.3 College of Policing. They noted that the College had sent out a letter with details of the 

subscription rates for 2013/14, and that Alex Marshall had been appointed as Chief 

Executive. 

 

6.4 Technology. The Deputy Mayor stated that new crime-fighting products and apps were 

being developed apace and urged the MPS to be alert to technological advances which 

might be of use.  

 

6.5 Police Arbitration Tribunal (PAT). They noted that earlier in the week the PAT had 

made recommendations to the Home Secretary following the review of police pay and 

conditions carried out by Tom Winsor.  . 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday 14 January 2013. 


